
From: Ethan Gillman <Ethan.Gillman@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 4:55 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Taskforce event 
  
Hi Steve, 
  
This is probably not material, but I attended a Cut the Tape Task Force Meeting this morning at 
Metropolitan Planning Council’s offices and there was breakfast pastries and coffee for attendees. 
  
Just reporting that I had a pastry and some water. 
  
Best, 
Ethan 
  
  
Ethan Gillman 
Project Manager | Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
Economic and Neighborhood Development 
C: 312.771.7037 
O: 312.744.2860 
 


